From: Rebecca Messinger

To: Cnty 2025 Comp Plan

Subject: FW: Please pass Clark County Resolution #: 2025-04-xx AS
Date: Thursday, April 24, 2025 3:34:35 PM
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Hello,

Please see the below email from last week re: the DEIS resolution.

| believe that’s all of them.

Have a great evening!

Rebecca Messinger
Clerk to the Council
COUNTY MANAGER'S OFFICE

564-397-4305

0060

From: Gregory Smith <greggssystem@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2025 4:37 PM

To: Sue Marshall <Sue.Marshall@clark.wa.gov>; Glen Yung <Glen.Yung@clark.wa.gov>; Michelle
Belkot <Michelle.Belkot@clark.wa.gov>; Wil Fuentes <Wil.Fuentes@clark.wa.gov>; Matt Little
<Matt.Little@clark.wa.gov>; Rebecca Messinger <Rebecca.Messinger@clark.wa.gov>

Subject: Please pass Clark County Resolution #: 2025-04-xx AS

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please formalize your previous endorsement of the Comp Plan DEIS which was agreed
upon by the Council on March 5th, 2025.
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There is enough urban growth boundary land that can accommodate Clark County's
projected growth. Furthermore, the Council's decision to ignore the Growth
Management Act (GMA) would greatly complicate our available open spaces, natural
resources, and protection of our environment which is critical due to ongoing climate
change activity in our state.

Please support Clark County residents like me who urge you to be good stewards of our
land including approximately 3,000 acres of pristine forest land.

With respect,

(Gregg)

Gregory O. Smith
289807 NE 419th Circle
Amboy WA 98601



